NAINI VALLEY SCHOOL

KATHGODAM, NAINITAL

MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL

Dear Children

Summer vacation is the happiest time of the year in the life
of a student. This is the time to acquire new skills and
become more productive. Children can also pursue

their loved hobbies. | hope you all have a good plan

to relax and spend vacations with your family and

friends. Make sure that your break is filled with

lots of reading, writing and most of all FUN.
Hope to see you all back with more vigour, excitement and enthusiasm.
Happy Holidays!

Regards

Principal

Note: Summer break starts from 22.05.2023 i.e. Monday
The school reopens on 26.06.2023 i.e. Monday (Only for classes X, Xl and XII)
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Note: Summer break starts from 22.05.2023 i.e. Monday
The school reopens on 03.07.2023 i.e. Monday




